

ST. CHRISTOPHER & NEVIS

17th March, 2017

Tina Bow Founder/President Simply Help

Dear Ms Bow:

The Ministry of Education expresses heartfelt gratitude to you and the organization for the significant effort you are making in reducing poverty in the world.

We are especially appreciative for the many items that you have donated to us. I can assure you that they were distributed to charitable organizations such as the Children' Home, the Association for Persons with Disabilities, The St. Vincent De Paul Society, the hospital and churches.

Thank you once again for your donation.

Eleanor Phillip For Permanent Secretary